
 

Alcobendas, 5 March 2018 

 

 

 SPANISH STOCK EXCHANGE COMMISSION 

 

According to article 228 of the consolidated text of the Securities Market Act and its 

related legislation, Indra makes public the following:  

 

RELEVANT EVENT 

In connection with Relevant Event dated on February 27, 2018, with register number 

262181, through which the Company announced the temporarily suspension of the 

liquidity program contract entered into with GVC Gaesco Beka, S.V.S.A., it is hereby 

informed that with effects tomorrow March 6, 2018 it will be reactivated. 

In accordance with the legislation in force, the Company will not operate under the 

Temporary Share Buy-back Programme while the liquidity program contract is active. 

 

All of which is announced to all appropriate effects.  

 

Javier Lázaro 

CFO 

 


